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Dear Redistribution Committee, 
 
Further to my previous letter, I wanted to reiterate my agreement with: 
  

1. Keeping the divisions of both Warringah and North Sydney, and 
2. Zali Steggall’s objection #671t 
3. Kirsty Gold’s objection #618 

 
There is a genuine sense of belonging to electorates in this area and I believe this maintains 
the strength and integrity of our democracy. 
 
Once again, I appreciate the ongoing work of the AEC in search of an appropriate solution. 
 .  
In conclusion, I urge the committee to preserve both the Warringah and North Sydney 
divisions, recognizing those like me who feel heard as part of the electorate’s community. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jillian Deere 
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